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Logo survey results shared with board 
(KNZA)--The results of a survey on a new district logo were presented to the
Board of Education of the South Brown County Schools this week.

The Horton High School Student Council sent out a survey the first part of this
month with 4 different logo options to be voted on.

The survey results, presented by three STUCO representatives, showed option 1
receiving the most votes.   It was favored by 49.3 percent of the respondents.

There were a total of 619 votes, with students, staff and community members
responding.

No action was taken. The Board directed the Student Council to take the logo
with the most votes back to the drawing company to see if they can simplify it. 
They may also look at the logo the booster club has been using.  The Student
Council will then bring back a final logo that they have chosen.  
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